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Mr. President,
Romania welcomes Cameroon’s delegation and wishes it a successful outcome of the UPR. 
We take note with appreciation of the several measures to combat impunity, that investigations were conducted on allegations of violation of Human Rights, the authors prosecuted and the victims compensated.     
We would like to constructively recommend Cameroon to:
1. Adopt the necessary legislative and administrative measures to ensure transparency in public administration, as an important step in countering corruption.
2. Amend the relevant legislation to ensure 12 years of free primary and secondary education, at least 9 of which should be compulsory.
Thank you, Mr. President!


